
Project Update: August 2010  
 
Some progress has been made of late with the completion of planting 5500 tree seedlings. 
Thanks to participatory turn out from members of the community (forest users) within the 
villages of Vekovi, Kai, Wvem, Tashem and Ntor. The Bui Divisional Delegate of Environment 
and Nature Protection Mr Tume Emmanuel paid a monitoring and evaluation visit.  
 
In the domain of eco-tourism, we had a workshop in the village of Kai, another user village 
within the BIKOV community forest. Representatives of the user villages alongside elected 
members of the management team attended the workshop facilitated by Zwinkels Tours 
Cameroon. Some 49 persons answered present for the workshop.  
 

 

 


